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Greenville Kennel 
Club Meetings are 
held on the 3rd 
Tuesday of each 
month at 7:30PM at 
the Quality Inn at 
Hwy 385 & 
Pleasantburg Dr. 
 

 

 

 

Contact the editor: gkcnews@bellsouth.net  

 

Dear Member, 

Just a short hello for the month and 
the hope that this finds everyone 
well.  Our next meeting is Sept. 16th  
and is before the RDO day planed for 
Sept 27. A function I encourage 
everyone to make plans to attend. It 
appears that this is a growing activity 
and will be a great opportunity for the 
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�The following members were elected to the 2008-2009 Board of Directors: 

 

President:    Blake Roulette 

1st Vice President:   Patrice Linberger 

2nd Vice President:   Chuck Floyd 

Recording Secretary:   Katrina Starwyck 

Correspondence Secretary: Katrina Norkett 

Treasurer:    Sandra Campbell 

AKC Delegate:   Linda Knorr 

 

 

GKC to have a positive influence 
in the community and with the 
County. Thanks to the committee 
that has worked so hard on the 
activity on behalf of the Club. 

Make plans to be at our meeting 
and see how you can be a part of 
the day. 

  

May your days be blessed.  

See you soon, 

BlakeBlakeBlakeBlake    
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Our Responsible Dog Ownership Day 
event will be held at The Pavilion, 400 
Scottswood Rd. in Taylors from 10:00am 
– 3:00 pm on Saturday, September 27.  

Our purpose is to raise awareness of 
responsible dog ownership and to raise 
funds for proposed county dog parks. 

Events planned include: 

11 Rescue groups will be represented - 
including the Greenville Humane  Society 
and Greenville County Animal Care 
Services 
  
3 Local Kennel Clubs - Greenville KC and 
Clemson KC,  
 Appalachian Houndsmen Association 
 Demos in Rally, Obedience, Agility, 
Drafting 
 Meet the Breeds, Legislative Review 
  
3 Sheriffs / Police Depts - Greenville 
County, Greenville City 
 Mauldin City (possibly a 4th-Greenwood 
County) 
 Demos in Drug Seizure and 
Apprehension 
 City of Mauldin RoboDog 
  
6 Obedience / Training Facilities and 
Groups  
  
3 Veterinary Hospital / Clinics 
 Cleveland Park Animal Hospital - Vets 
and Tech available for questions. 
 Outlaw Veterinary Hospital - April 
Anderson to give Children and Dog Safety 
Program. 
 Dr. Stan Grist to host a Mobile 
Rabies/Vaccination Clinic 
  (waiting for schedule confirmation) 
  
Silent Auction to raise monies for the 
proposed dog parks in Greenville 
 County 
  
Used Breed Book Sale to raise monies for 
the proposed dog parks for  
 Greenville County 
  
Face Painting By Ritchie Go of Artistic 
Face & Body Art from  
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 Toledo, OH 
  
Humane Society Benefit - any items 
such as dog food, recycled 
newspaper, towels, shampoo etc. 
  
Heritage Insurance Agency - 
Homeowners Insurance Policies for 
Pet Owners 
  
Microchip Clinic by the Greenville 
Humane Society 
  
Grooming School will be available for 
questions 
 Greenville Tech Small Animal Care 
Program 
 Taillights Program 
 Grooming Program - 11:15 Nail Care 
        12:15 Short Coat Care 
         1:15  Nail Care 
         2:15  Long Coat Care 
  
Tail Waggerz Canine Confections and 
Barkery as well as Wicked Sisters 
 Canine Bakery will be available. 
  
Canine Good Citizen Demo & Testing 
 German Shepherd Dog Club / Beth 
Dunn  
   420-5267 cell 855-2218 home 
   Ecdunn@greenville.k12.sc.us  
  
Downtown Doggie will host a 
grooming discussion on breed specific 
clipdowns and the dangers they can 
cause. 
  
Canine Photographers will be 
available for on site as well as studio 
appointments 
 
For more information contact: 

Chuck Floyd 

(864) 907 – 5684 

Majorki@aol.com 
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Kari Hill 

Charthill Celebration was Best of 
Winners at both the Lawrenceville Kennel 
Club and Conyers Kennel Club titles. 
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�If anyone has a good photo of the Group 
Quilts on display at the July show, please 
email: 

Sharon Spiegel  
mrsdogmom@bellsouth.net  
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�Rodney Dunagan, Volunteer Coordinator 
for Hallmark Hospice, will be speaking 
about volunteering with pets for hospice 
care patients. 

New York, NY - The American Kennel 
Club® announced the seven group  
recipients of the 2008 AKC® Breeder of 
the Year Award.  The award honors  
breeders who have dedicated their lives to 
improving the health, temperament and  
quality of purebred dogs. 
 
A breeder is chosen from each of the 
seven groups: Sporting, Hound, Working,  
Terrier, Toy, Non-Sporting and Herding. 
The individual group recipients will  
receive a medallion in recognition of their 
achievements on Sunday, December 14,  
2008 at the AKC/Eukanuba National 
Championship. At the end of the 
presentation  
the 2008 AKC Breeder of the Year will be 
announced. Additionally, a canine  
portraitist will be commissioned to 
commemorate a prominent dog from the  
recipient's kennel, and their name will be 
inscribed on a perpetual trophy and  
plaque on permanent display at the AKC 

headquarters in New York City. 
The group winners are: 
   
� Sporting: Joan Savage - Banks, OR, 
Stagedoor English Setters 
 
� Hound: Kathy & Julie Jones - Reseda, 
CA, Jasiri - Sukari Basenjis 
 
� Working: Lilian Ostermiller - Westtown, 
NY, De-Li Bernese Mountain Dogs 
 
� Terrier: Miriam Stamm - Kalamazoo, MI, 
Anstamm Scottish Terriers 
 
� Toy: Luke & Diane Ehricht - Monclova, 
OH, Hallmark Jolei Shih Tzus 
 
� Non-Sporting: Eleanor & Bob Candland- 
Lake Elsinore,CA, El-Bo Boston Terriers 
 
� Herding: James & Sheree Moses - 
Carrollton, GA, Kaleef German Shepherd 
Dogs 
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Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Quality Inn at Hwy 291 and I-385. Meetings start at 7:30PM. The 
Board of Directors meet every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Club Secretary, Katrina Starwyck: 
windchasedeerhounds@yahoo.com  
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the 7th day of each 
month. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 
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Dorwynd@yahoo.com 
 
Patrice Lineberger – 1st Vice 
President  
Paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu  
 
Chuck Floyd – 2nd Vice President 
Majorki@aol.com 
 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  
GCamp54098@aol.com  
 
Katrina Starwyck - Secretary 
windchasedeerhounds@yahoo.com 
 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  
LTK3900@aol.com  
 
Bob Vandiver - Show Chair  
rlvandiver@charter.net 
  
Debbie King – Web Master  
brerdane@charter.net  
 
Ken Spiegel - Editor  
gkcnews@bellsouth.net 
 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

September 16, 2008 

 
Place Mailing Label Here 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 


